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ASPA FALL OPEN HOUSE – I would like to extend a big THANK YOU for the Health Plans that participated in the ASPA Fall 
Open House: Imperial Health, Prospect Medical and Centene Healthsmart and a special THANKS to the ASPA Partners: 
Liberty Bell, Aspen Insurance, PayGround, Accram, Vista Reality, RX2Live, AzMGMA and Gile Healthcare. I would also like 
to thank our ASPA Members for coming by and meeting the Health Plan Reps and our Partners. We appreciate the 
support you provided ASPA and look forward to an upcoming event! More information will go out once we get details 
together. THANK YOU ALL AGAIN. 

Fraud Waste and Abuse Training and General Compliance ASPA is contracted with plans that have Medicare and 
AHCCCS products. It is an annual requirement of ASPA through our delegation with our contracted plans, we show proof 
that our Members are in compliance with all training and policy requirements under CMS and AHCCCS. Going forward 
ASPA will require this attestation to be completed, and kept in our records. If you have not completed this training, please 
do so and complete the Attestation Form and send to ASPA. 

ASPA NEEDS YOU! Take a Leadership Role! ASPA needs Board Members who are interested in taking an active role in 
promoting the interests of physicians and healthcare providers. Bring your vision for the future of healthcare providers to 
reality. It is time to take action, and control your future. If interested, please reach out to Connie or Karen. 
connie@azspa.com or karen@azspa.com. The Nomination form has been faxed and emailed.  

ASPA/Wellvana would like to thank you for your continued participation with the MSSP Program. We will be reaching 
out Middle to end of January to start the 2021 Annual Audit.  

Reminder: Please include a current W-9 with all Plan Adds, Change Information, Recreds and payments. If you send the 
W-9 with all requests, the updates will be completed quicker. 

If you received an email from karen@azspa.com  last week with the subject line “Approval Document, 38 USA” DO 
NOT OPEN IT. My Email was compromised but was immediately addressed by our IT Department.  

****ASPA will be Increasing fees to the following starting January 1st, 2022**** 

Initial Dues:       Annual Membership Dues 

PCP ~ $475       PCP ~ $415 
Specialists ~ $575      Specialists ~ $525 
ALL Nurses ~ $385      ALL Nurses ~ $325 
Allied Health/Chiropractors/PA’s  ~ $375   Allied Health/Chiropractors/PA’s  ~ $285 

Facilities ~ $350       Facilities ~ $300 
 


